
 

  

 
 
 

    
    

 
   

 
 

        
     

    
 

          
     

       
 

          
   

   
         

           
 

  
    

   
           

  
 

 

 
   

  

February 4, 2023 

A MESSAGE FROM THE HONOURABLE RAYMOND CHO 
MINISTER FOR SENIORS AND ACCESSIBILITY 

“Chinese New Year with Hometown Flavour 
Premade Cuisine Industry Development Forum” 

As Minister for Seniors and Accessibility, I am pleased to extend my 
warmest greetings to everyone attending today’s event in celebration of the 
Chinese New Year of the Rabbit. 

As we welcome the new year together, today’s event is a wonderful 
occasion to celebrate heritage and traditions through the flavours of culture 
and cuisine – truly the heart of every hometown. 

I would like to take this opportunity to recognize the tremendous work of 
Eachtechnology and the Premade Chinese Cuisine Industry to bring 
together investors, industry associations, restaurants and suppliers in a 
collaborative effort to meet the challenges of research and development in 
this market sector, and for the generous food donation in support of seniors 
in our community. 

Thank you to everyone involved in arranging this today’s celebration. 
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable event and a healthy and 
happy Year of the Rabbit. May the new year be a time of joy, hope, peace 
and prosperity for all. 

Sincerely, 

Honourable Raymond Cho 
Minister for Seniors and Accessibility 
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